
Beaver Creek Water Users - Hydrant notice  

Starting October, 06, 2014 The Alberni Clayoquot Regional District will have a contractor in the 
Beaver Creek Water system area to service the district fire hydrants. This work will be done 
during the hours of 8:00 am and 4:30 pm Monday to Friday  

What customers can expect:  

• You may notice water running down your street into catch basins or ditches   
• This process may temporarily result in cloudy water and/or changes in water 

pressure. Your water will not be turned off and remains safe to use.   
• You may wish to refrain from doing laundry, while the crews are in your area.  
• As the water is emptied out of the distribution system before it passes your meter, 

your bill will not be affected. You are only charged for water that passes the water 
meter on your private property.  

This work is at times weather-dependent. The Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District will 
continually monitor and perform ongoing water quality tests to ensure you have quality on tap. 

For further information please contact the ACRD office at 250-720-2700.  

 


